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| hope everyone is enjoying the waning month of summer. It is good to see we are getting a little respite from the brutal
heat and humidity of the last several weeks.

Thanks again to all of our folks who have braved the summer temps and deployed to help our fellow state combat the
devastating fires we continue to have across the nation. Whether you are part of our engine teams or a single resource,
your contribution is critically important and greatly appreciated.

Stay safe and hydrated.

And take a look at the great things going on in the Branch.

Ed Zimmer

Deputy State Forester

Virginia Dept. of Forestry

900 Natural Resources Dr
Charlottesville, VA 22903

(Office): 434-220-9035

(Cell): 757-653-7511
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